
 
 
 
 

Project Contact 

Josh Campbell 
Project Manager 
josh.campbell@seattle.gov 
 

Stay Updated 
To learn more and signup to receive email updates  
about this maintenance upgrade project, visit:  
www.seattle.gov/utilities/WAParkTank   
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Project Overview 
Seattle Public Utilities (SPU) owns and operates a 
stormwater storage tank in Washington Park south of 
the Washington Park Playfield.  
 

In 2021, SPU contractor crews will perform a 
maintenance upgrade project to improve the way this 
facility manages flows during rain events. 
 

SPU is performing this maintenance work to improve 
SPU’s ability to monitor and control stormwater flows 
and allow us to use our existing infrastructure more 
efficiently while improving regional water quality. 

Location 
Work will take place south of the Washington Park 
Playfield in Washington Park near E Roy St, 29th Ave 
E, and E Madison St.  

Schedule 
Work will begin in mid-May of 2021, and it is 
expected to take about 6-7 months to complete.  

Anticipated Impacts  
Most of the work for this maintenance upgrade 
project will occur in the belowground storage tank, 
however, you can expect:  
 

• Work to typically occur during weekday, 
daytime hours 

• Construction traffic, noise, dirt, and dust 

• Restricted public access to the section of 
Washington Park that is south of the 
Washington Park Playfield throughout 
construction. Please use an alternative route 
to access the park and playfield 

• The pedestrian path that connects from the 
playfield to the entrances at E Madison St and 
the intersection of E Roy St and 29th Ave E will 
be closed 

• Following construction, SPU will perform 
landscaping and vegetation restoration in the 
park 

 

Washington Park Stormwater 
Tank Maintenance Project 

mailto:josh.campbell@seattle.gov
http://www.seattle.gov/utilities/WAParkTank

